November 4, 1996

Ms. Pat Lambert

5720 Owensmouth

Unit 168

Woodland Hills, CA 91367

Dear Ms. Lambert:

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the transcript of the Review Board’s hearing held in Los
Angeles, CA on September 17, 1996.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan
Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer

enclosure



